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A weekly update to Parents, Grandparents and Carers 

Message from Mrs. Paterson 

 
As this school year draws to a close, I would like to take this opportunity to thank 
everyone who has worked so hard to make it such a successful year on so many fronts. 
The children have embraced every learning opportunity, been kind friends and excellent 
sporting competitors and ambassadors for our school. We have again been awarded the 
School Games Mark Gold Award for Sport this year.  
 

I am delighted to report on the success of Willow and Oak Classes fundraising project 
this term. In response to their RE Big Question “What is best for the world?” they decided 
to fund raise to provide toilet facilities for a school in Africa. Thank you to everyone who 
helped to raise £103.48; a school will have a toilet as a consequence of this “toilet 
twinning” work. 
 
Thank you to all the parents, family and friends of school who have worked so hard in so 
many ways for the benefit of our children; it is hugely appreciated and always noticed. 
 
Thank you to all the staff who have worked tirelessly to inspire, motivate and engage our 
children every day. 
 
As we bid very fond farewells to our year six pupils, we wish them every success in their 
new schools, confident that they are ready to move on to fresh opportunities to employ all 
the skills that they have developed in primary school and embrace every new challenge 
with resourcefulness and resilience. Mrs Holland leaves with our very best wishes. 
 
This time last year we were beginning work on the school field and by sports day, the 
improvement in provision for the children has been enormous. The work carried out has 
allowed us to enable holiday club provision for the first time in Launton. 
 
Please see below for information about clubs for September. The clubs will begin in the 
week commencing 9th September and will be on the Tucasi system for booking from 
Tuesday 3rd September, with confirmation emails 6th September.  
 
I wish you all a restful and fun-filled summer break and look forward to seeing you in 
September. 
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Confirmed Term Dates 2019-2020 

Confirmed Term Date 2019/2020 
link 

 
 

 

Updates and Reminders 
 

Clubs for September – 
 
Tuesdays –  

• Year 5 & 6 Tag Rugby (to be booked via Tucasi) 

• Yoga (to be booked via Tucasi) 

• ACA Coaching - Year 3 & 4 Football   
 
Wednesdays – 

• ACA Coaching - Multiskills 

• Martial Arts 
 
Thursdays –  

• ACA Coaching - Dodgeball 
 
Please see school website for contact details to be book ACA 
Coaching clubs and Martial Arts. 
 

http://www.launtonschool.co.uk/Files/Download/56939c11-906c-496e-a614-0dacb887d344/90091dff-d963-4d95-bdbc-513af424d52f/Confirmed%20Term%20Dates%202019%202020.pdf
http://www.launtonschool.co.uk/Files/Download/56939c11-906c-496e-a614-0dacb887d344/90091dff-d963-4d95-bdbc-513af424d52f/Confirmed%20Term%20Dates%202019%202020.pdf
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